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Bulk vendors of home energy such as oil, natural gas, propane and kerosene are reminded to confirm 
the eligibility status of customers by using the eligibility tool. The eligibility status of some of your 
customers may have changed from “residential” to “commercial.”

Mobile Homes Located in Mobile Home Parks 
Any mobile home located in a mobile home park should be considered eligible for the energy rebate at 
source, regardless of the eligibility status displayed in the eligibility tool. 
Mobile Homes Not Located in Mobile Home Parks 
Mobile homes not located in mobile home parks are subject to the individual eligibility status as provided 
in the online eligibility tool. 
The eligibility tool can be accessed at the following link: Eligibility Tool 
Please note when using the “eligibility tool” the address “51 Willow Street” should be entered as follows:

51 Willow 
The words and abbreviations such as street, road, lane, St., Rd., Ave., Blvd., or Dr. should not be 
entered into the address field. 

For more information 

Call: 1-800-670-4357 or 1-902-424-5200 (in HRM) 

Email: yourenergyrebate@novascotia.ca
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